
 

SRI AUROBINDO COLLEGE 

(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) 

 

August 17, 2023 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all concerned that the ICSSR sponsored International 

Conference on 'Envisioning India as a Global Leader: Under G20 

Presidency', scheduled to take place on August 24-25, 2023 stands 

postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.   

All those who had already registered for the conference are requested 

to fill the registration fee refund form available at the online link given 

below. The refund will be credited to the source account within 7-10 

working days. 

Link for form: https://forms.gle/Tf8e9nBwY2R1k5AE6 

The new dates shall be notified soon. Inconvenience caused is 

regretted. Looking forward to your participation in our future 

endevaours.  

  

 
Sd/- 

CONVENER 
 

 


